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Planned Outage in Raquette Lake
Raquette Lake, NY | July 15, 2025

Dear Neighbor,

As you may know, National Grid has been diligently constructing a new electric
substation on Route 28 in Raquette Lake. In parallel, NYSEG has also been building a
new substation behind our site. Work at NYSEG’s station is nearing completion and
as a result, we need to schedule a three-hour outage on Wednesday, July 30 from
approximately 9 a.m. to Noon on the distribution feeder line, indicated in yellow on
the map below, to support NYSEG’s station commissioning. In the event of
inclement weather, our rain date is Thursday, July 31.

Additional project updates, including the need for possible future outages, and photos of
our progress can be seen on our project website: ngrid.com/raquettelake.

We appreciate your patience and understanding during this outage. Should you have any
questions or concerns, please don'’t hesitate to contact Project Engagement
Representative, Erin Gryniak, at (518) 603-1040 or erin.gryniak@nationalgrid.com.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.
National Grid
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